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Hearings in “Vatileaks” trial to recommence

Vatican City, 12 March 2016 — The director of the Holy See Press Office, Fr. Federico Lombardi, S.J., today
informed journalists that this morning in the Vatican City State Tribunal, as part of the current trial for the
dissemination of reserved news and documents, the hearing in camera took place, as ordered by the president
of the Tribunal following the deposition of the technical report by the two expert witnesses, both ex officio and ex
parte. The hearing was attended by the full College, the Promoter of Justice and all the defendants accompanied
by their lawyers. The hearing lasted for around one hour. As expected, the next hearing will take place on
Monday 14 March at 3.30 p.m.



